The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in regular session on Monday, October 5, 2015 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Presiding at the meeting were Mayor Medesa Sander, City Clerk Sheila Herman, City Treasurer Elsie Herman and the following Council Members, Bill Stark, Bob Tryon, Barbara Matal, Casey Shaw and Thomas McElroy.  Meeting was called to order.

Bill made a motion to approve the September 14, 2015 minutes as read.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The Clerk presented City mail, water screening reports, and bills. 

Maintenance Personnel reported systems running smoothly and the city truck has been repaired and is ready to be picked up. 
 
Old Business
Residents previously contacted for violation of Ordinance #109 are now compliant.

New Business
Letters are being sent out for removal of RO units in vacant homes.

Elsie, Thomas, and Casey left the meeting at 8:02 p.m.  Quorum was maintained. 

Discussion was held on current inoperable/untagged vehicles brought to council’s attention.  Residents will be contacted.  

Bill made a motion to pay the bills.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next regular City meeting will be held on Monday, November 2, 2015 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Anyone with questions or concerns is encouraged to attend City meetings.

There being no further business to discuss, Bill made a motion to close the meeting.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
                                                                                         
									
                                                                                                        Approved this 2nd day of November, 2015
							  Medesa Sander, Mayor
							  Sheila Herman, City Clerk




